COMMUNITY WORKSHOP

SR 471 COMPLETE STREETS STUDY

In partnership with the Lake-Sumter Metropolitan Planning Organization and Sumter County, the City of
Webster will hold a Community Workshop for the SR 471 Complete Streets Study being performed for
SR 471 from CR 478A to CR 730. The workshop will be held on Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at the City of
Webster City Hall, 85 E Central Avenue, Webster, FL 33597

The workshop is being conducted to allow interested persons to discuss the project with staff and solicit
input on the specific areas of focus, identify resident concerns and priorities, and overall transportation
objectives for the study corridor.

The Community Workshop will be conducted in an open house format with maps and other pertinent
information for public input from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM. There will be a formal presentation at 6:00 PM to
provide an overview of the project. Project representatives will be available during the workshop to
discuss the project and answer questions.

Any persons requiring reasonable accommodation at this workshop because of a disability or physical
impairment should contact the City of Webster at 352-793-2073, Extension 103 at least seven days in
advance of the workshop.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability,
or family status.

For more information, please contact Ali Brighton, P.E., Project Manager for Kimley-Horn and Associates,
Inc. at (352) 415-1923 or via email at ali.brighton@kimley-horn.com.

COMMUNITY WORKSHOP
Date: Wednesday, June 9, 2021
Time: 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM
Location:

City of Webster City Hall
85 E Central Avenue
Webster, FL 33597




